
THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: May 21, 2019 

FROM: 

Planning Commission ~~ 

Mark Brunette, Senior Planner, 0 
Development Services Department . . 

TO: 

SUBJECT: Lumina Project - Project No. 555609 (Addendum to EIR No. 30330/304032) 

Subsequent to completion of the Final EIR Addendum for the Lumina TM project, it was determined that the 
MHPA Boundary Line Adjustment was not included in the project description in the Addendum. In addition, 
it was determined that a Neighborhood Development Permit is required for the project by the Central Village 
Specific Plan. However, these changes do not affect the physical scope of the project, project impacts, 
mitigation measures, and conclusions of the EIR Addendum. 


